
March 2, 2023 

 

 

 

 

SENT ELECTRONICALLY  

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

RE: Anesthesia Fee for Uninsured Services 

 

As you are aware, Department of Anesthesia at Lakeridge Health provides services for 

non-OHIP procedures to obstetrical patients who are under your care, as required.  

 

This includes epidurals and any form of operative delivery, which would primarily be 

caesarean sections. 

  

Please be advised that this letter is to provide notice that as of March 31, 2023 our 

professional fee for an epidural and C-section is $1400.00 per procedure. If the patient 

has both procedures, the total fee would be $2800.00.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 
Dr. John D. Maybee MD, FRCP(C) 
Department Chief and Medical Director, Anesthesiology 
Assistant Professor, Department of Anesthesiology, Queen’s University 
jmaybee@lh.ca  
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